
Highland Community Schools 
Board of Directors Retreat 
Monday – June 17, 2019 
1:00 p.m. – Riverside Casino & Golf Resort 

The retreat was called to order at 1:02 p.m. by President Nate Robinson. 

Roll call was taken with Cindy Michel, Mike Golden, Kevin Engel, Rachel Longbine, Lois 
Schneider, Megan Allen and Nate Robinson present.  Also in attendance were, Ken Crawford, 
Superintendent and Sue Rich, Board Secretary. 

Superintendent Crawford gave an update on the production kitchen HVAC. The two bids 
received were very high so he would like to see this put on hold until we see if the bond issue 
passes.  

Superintendent Crawford gave an update on the bond issue process. The bond petition will be 
brought to the July 8th board meeting with the possible bond vote date being September 10th. 

Review of the 2018-19 board goals and progress were discussed. New goals for 2019-20 were 
discussed. The Board then decided on 4 final goals. The goals will be on the July board agenda 
to be approved. 

Superintendent Crawford discussed the IASB convention and a possible book study. 

Longbine made a motion to adjourn the retreat. Seconded by Golden. 

The board retreat ended at 4:12 p.m.       

Supper was held from 4:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. 

___________________________   ___________________________ 
PRESIDENT, NATE ROBINSON   SECRETARY, SUE E RICH   


